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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope that you are all well, please find the September arrangements below. 

 
Kitchen gate on Marlborough Road: 

Starfish – 8.55am–2.55pm 

Seahorses – 9am-3pm 

Jellyfish – 9.05am-3.05pm 

Kingfishers – 8.45am-3.10pm 

Swans – 8.50am-3.15pm 

 

Main entrance: 

Swallows – 8.45am-3.15pm 

 

Car park gate by Sports Hall: 

Elephants – 8.45am-3.05pm 

Lions- 8.55am-3.10pm 

Zebras – 8.50am-3.05pm 

Woodpeckers – 8.45am-3.10pm 

 

At the moment we are asking that only one parent or carer drops off and picks up their child, we realise that it 

may be necessary to bring any other children that you have.   Parents and carers are not able to enter the 

school buildings, so you will be greeted by the class teacher on arrival where you will need to drop your child off 

with the teacher outside their classroom.  The one way system will still be in place so you will need to enter the 

school site according to the entrance above, at the given time, and then follow the one way system until you 

exit through the back gate that leads onto Horne Park Avenue. If you’re late for school please press the 

buzzer on the main entrance gate. 

 

Please see overleaf a photo of your child’s class team. 

 

On behalf of all of the staff we would like to wish you a wonderful summer break and we look forward to seeing 

you on 7th September. 

 

With kind regards 

 
 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  


